
Open Forum

In addition to the poster and oral presentations of keynote and contributed papers, there will be an Open Forum poster
session. This will give authors an opportunity to present new work, or work in progress, which is not ready for
presentation as a CHT-12 paper. Presentations on future directions or neglected problems in CHT will be particularly
welcome. These contributions will not be published in the CHT-12 Proceedings, but full papers may later be submitted to
Computational Thermal Sciences.

You are asked to let us know (by email to cht12@unsw.edu.au )Â  if you want to contribute to the Open Forum. Please
give us a title, the authors' names and a one-page abstract.
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